
WANT MORE INFO? VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE:

ABOUT THE STUDY

CITY OF DANBURY TOWN OF NEW FAIRFIELD

https://westcog.org/transportation/studies/dnfcs/

WestCOG, in collaboration with the City of Danbury and Town of New Fairfield, is 
developing the Danbury and New Fairfield Corridor Study for Route 37 between 
I-84 Exit 6 in Danbury to 0.2 miles north of Route 39 in New Fairfield. The study 
aims to find solutions to alleviate traffic congestion, improve pedestrian mobility, 
and to promote healthy and environmentally friendly modes of transportation.

ATTEND  THE VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING!
WHEN:

link: 
The purpose of the meeting is to introduce and update the public about the study 
recommendations and gather feedback from residents, travelers, and stakeholders on 
proposed design concepts for the corridor.  

To get the most out of the meeting, participants should link in via the web address at the 
start time to benefit from a short tutorial on how to weigh in virtually during the meeting.  
Closed captions and translation to several languages is available during the meeting.  

https://westcog.org/transportation/studies/dnfcs/

 
Thursday, January 21st, 2021 at 6:30-8 PM


